1/1

Trompet

QOuria Tadmor/© Eilat Mazar

Interview With Dr. Eilat Mazar About the Isaiah Bulla

Jerusalem

o Brad Macdonald

o 28-02-2018
Israeli archaeologist Dr. Eilat Mazar announced on February 22 (local time) the discovery of what may be the seal imprint of
one of the most important prophets in the Bible: Isaiah. Dr. Mazar gave theTrumpet.com managing editor Brad Macdonald a
brief interview today on the site of her current excavation on the Ophel.

For more, read my article ‘Has Eilat Mazar Discovered Archaeological Evidence of Isaiah the Prophet? =


https://www.thetrumpet.com/16947-has-eilat-mazar-discovered-archaeological-evidence-of-isaiah-the-prophet
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